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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Global Perspective; Plant & Soil Science Department hosts Borlaug Fellow
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This spring, the Department of Plant and Soil Science is hosting a Norman E. Borlaug International Agricultural Science and Technology Fellow. In this case, it’s Malaysia’s Mei Mei Hii, who’ll be spending three months alongside her Tech mentor, Venugopal Mendu, an assistant professor of cell wall biology. The program is administered by the USDA’s Foreign Agriculture Service.  more »
ON THE SCENE
Spring Season Starts; AFS judging teams shine at Denver’s National Western
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Texas Tech’s judging teams took top honors this month at the National Western Stock Show Collegiate Judging Contest in Denver. The wool judging team won their first competition – outdistancing a second place Texas A&M University team by eleven points. In other action, the meat judging team had a 114-point first place victory. The livestock judging team brought home a fourth place finish.  more »
ON THE SCENE

 On The Map: CASNR unveils new imbedded Google map database
CASNR has a global footprint with more than 80 international projects in 42 countries. See our new imbedded map database here. The updated web section includes featured international news and CASNR’s study abroad opportunities.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. It's good business.
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. 

UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring Career Expo
       February 5, 2015

CASNR Distinguished Alumni  

& Outstanding Young Alumni

   Awards Dinner
       February 16, 2015

TTU Spring Break
       March 14-22, 2015

CASNR Honors Banquet
       Friday, April 24, 2015


	

	
	Marie Bugarel, a research assistant professor at Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has discovered a new serotype of the salmonella bacteria. The new serotype was confirmed by the Pasteur Institute in Paris, the international reference center for salmonella. Because convention calls for a new serotype to be named after the city in which it is discovered, this one will be called Salmonella Lubbock (officially Salmonella enterica subsp. enterica Lubbock). “This discovery reinforces my feeling that the microbiological flora present in cattle in the United States harbors a singularity, which is an additional justification of the research we are doing in the International Center for Food Industry Excellence laboratories at Texas Tech,” she said.  more »
 
Amy Parks named CASNR safety coordinator; Focus on training, inspection
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Amy Parks has been named the new safety coordinator for CASNR. She stepped into her new post on Jan. 1. The Minco, Okla., native indicated that she will work with cross-disciplinary teams within CASNR to ensure safety including addressing chemical, biological, and occupational safety concerns. In addition, she will have oversight of safety training for all departments within the college.  more »
Government Beat: Interns spend spring learning the ropes in Washington, Austin
[image: image6.jpg]


Six students from the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources will be spending their spring semester working as interns in the state’s and nation’s capital. Running from January through May, the college’s congressional intern program affords selected students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government’s day-to-day operations.  more »
Tech’s Animal and Food Sciences ranked in ‘Top 20’ by GraduateProgram.com
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Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences recently was ranked among the Top 20 in the country, according to GraduatePrograms.com. The online guide ranks higher education programs based on student evaluations, which cover a variety of topics, such as academic competitiveness, career support, financial aid, and quality of network.  more »
GALLERY: Bayer Plant Science Building Update; Foundation preparation continues
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Despite the occasional snowstorm, construction moves ahead this winter on CASNR’s new $13.6 million expansion and renovation of what will be known as the ‘Bayer Plant Science Building.’ The project adds 21,122 square feet of new construction, and includes 2,440 square feet of renovation and exterior upgrades to the existing home of the university’s Department of Plant and Soil Science.  more »
Garmyn takes new post with Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences
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Andrea Garmyn has been named a research assistant professor in Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences. She officially stepped into her new research post on Nov. 1. The Ohio native indicated that she is particularly interested in beef eating quality research, focusing on the consumer and their opinions of beef tenderness and flavor.  more »
Fall Commencement; CASNR students featured at December ceremonies
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More than 2,300 students, including 124 from CASNR, received diplomas at the university’s fall commencement ceremonies in December at the United Supermarkets Arena. Stacie McKinney an animal science major from Keller, represented CASNR. Administrators selected the banner bearers based on all-around achievement.  more »
PSS standout Peter Dotray selected as Texas Tech Integrated Scholar for 2014
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A longtime professor with Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science has been named a Texas Tech Integrated Scholar by the Office of the Provost. Peter Dotray, who is the Leidigh Professor of Weed Science with a joint appointment at Texas A&M Agrilife Research and Extension Service, was recognized for his outstanding research, teaching and service through the annual selection process.  more »
PSS alums named ‘Farm Press-Cotton Foundation High Cotton Award’ winners
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Two graduates of CASNR are among recipients of the 2015 Farm Press-Cotton Foundation High Cotton Awards. Petersburg farmer Ronnie Hopper (BS, 1969; Agronomy) and his son, R.N. Hopper (BS, 2000; Agronomy) were honored at a breakfast this week at the Beltwide Cotton Conference in San Antonio, coordinated by the National Cotton Council.  more »
Texas Alliance for Water Conservation rolls out first ‘Water College’ in Lubbock
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Connecting today’s producers and crop consultants with the latest in irrigation technology and research was the focus of the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation’s first annual ‘Water College’ this month at Lubbock’s Bayer Museum of Agriculture. The event featured presentations on soil moisture probe technologies, along with soil and water relationships.  more »
 
CASNR Annex Project gives landscape architecture students hands-on experience
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When moving, the natural desire is to make the new home seem like the old as much as possible. Couple that with making it a class project, and you have a unique effort ongoing in Plant and Soil Science. The expansion and renovation of the Bayer Plant Science Building has required the Landscape Architecture to move its computer lab across the street to the CASNR Annex.  more »
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